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The judo school of the brothers Giuseppe and Giulio Famà (b.b. 6th dan) reopens.
Monday, September 16 the courses for all ages will resume while the competitive team -
under the direction of Francesco Lepre b.b. 6th dan - did not interrupt the preparation,
even for the week of August, in prevision of the upcoming important events of the 2nd
half of the year. Thanks to the cooperation with prof. Fabio Morettini, responsible of the
Umbrian regional technicians of weightlifting and the interesting Clinics, held in early
September, together with the coach Janusz Pawloski the samurais of Spello will fight in
the competition of Belgrade on 28-29 September. Registrations are open and we receive
every evening from Monday to Friday at 18:00.
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